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Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

Praise God from whom all blessings flow!!! We have been so busy. Since the end of January,
we have only been home one week and a half. We have been to Mississippi, Alabama, Louisiana,

Texas, South Carolina, North Carolina, Kentucky, Ohio and Indiana.

We are so excited to report to you that five churches have taken us on since our last prayer
letter. Thank you to First Baptist Church of Arcola, LA, Central Baptist Church in Lewisville, TX, Gospel
Light Baptist Church in Roanoke, TX, Temple Baptist Church in Dequincy, LA, and Fellowship Baptist
Church in Jacksonville, MS. According to our calculations, we should be at about 70%.

HALLELUJAH!!! What a Savior!

To say that we are a little excited would be an understatement! We are praying that we are at

100% by the end of the year. It is getting closer and closer! Please be in prayer with us about this.

In His Service,
The Jeremy Kenney Family

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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